
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
August 3, 2025 
 
Contact Information: 
City of Lewes  
Mayor Amy Marasco 
Phone: 540-454-5544  
Email: amarasco@ci.lewes.de.us      

Mayor and City Council Response -   
FOP Lodge #22 letter dated August 1, 2025 

 
(Lewes Delaware, August 3, 2025) - The Mayor and City Council (MCC) are fully aware of our Police Union’s 
issues, concerns and grievance statement. We have confidence in our City Manager and in our Chief of Police 
and police force. 

We are confident that both the City Manager and Chief of Police will continue to lead their staffs and serve our 
community with the utmost sense of professionalism. 
 
We recognize that there are personnel and policy issues that have arisen.  MCC has proactively initiated a 
process of interviews so we can address concerns raised by the City Manager, Chief of Police, and the Union. 
 
Because the nature of the complaint is personnel related, we are not at liberty to provide details as we respect 
the confidentiality of the process and the individuals. We respect the Union’s grievance process, and following 
that process, we will not make further comments until the issues are resolved. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 
August 3, 2025 
 
Contact Information: 
City of Lewes  
City Manager Ellen Lorraine McCabe 
Phone: 302-645-7777 ext. 116  
Email: emccabe@ci.lewes.de.us   

 
City Manager Response -   

FOP Lodge #22 letter dated August 1, 2025 
 

(Lewes Delaware, August 3, 2025) - I am aware of FOP Lodge #22 signed letter.  Agreements, 
policies, and procedures are in place when issues, concerns, and grievances come from union 
members against management.  Mayor & City Council have been briefed on the grievances filed by 
the Union and are working through the final step of the mutually agreed-upon grievance process.  
Since this is a personnel matter no public comments can be made at this time. 


